# What is a Family-School Compact?

A Family-School Compact for Achievement is an agreement that parents, students and teachers develop together. It explains how parents and teachers will work to make sure all students get the individual support they need to reach and exceed grade level standards.

## Jointly Developed with Parents

The parents at Jackson helped develop this compact for Achievement. School wide meetings are held each year to update the compact. Parents are welcome to contribute comments and/or get more information any time.

This document can be translated and / or interpreted to your home language upon request. For more information about translation and Interpretation, please call 651-293-8650.

## Activities to Support Partnerships

#### Conferences:

November 18, 19 and 20, 2020

March 24, 25 and 26, 2021

#### Involvement Days:

Dates will be added in the fall of  $2020\,$ 

Parents are welcome to visit classroom. Please let the office know you will be visiting.

# Communicating about Learning

Jackson is committed to communicating regularly with families about children's learning. Some of the ways you can expect us to communicate are:

- Calendars
- Newsletters
- Website
- Email
- Phone

Call Do you have questions about your child's progress? Parents and/or guardians can contact their child's teacher at 651-293-8650.

### Jackson Elementary School



# Family School Compact for Achievement

Principal: Bee Lee

437 Edmund Ave Saint Paul

MN 55103

Phone: 651-293-8650 Fax: 651-228-77742

Website: Jackson.spps.org

School Hours: 7:30am - 2:00pm

#### SPPS Achieves

#### Long Term Outcomes

- Decrease disparities in achievement based on race,
- ethnicity, culture and identity
- Increase achievement of English Learners
- Increase achievement of students receiving special
- education services
- Improve kindergarten readiness
- Increase academic growth in reading and math for all
- students
- Prepare all graduates for college, career and life

#### School Goals

#### School Goals Reading:

The percentage of students who are proficient or score higher in reading will increase from 18% to 23% by Spring 2020 as measured by the MCAIII.

#### Math:

The percentage of students who are proficient or score higher in math will increase from 22% to 27% by Spring 2020 as measured by the MCAIII.

### Teachers, Parents, Students -Together for success

# 3rd Through 5th Grade Teachers The 3rd to 5th grade teachers will work with students and their families to support students' success in reading and math by:

- Maintaining high standards of academic achievement and positive behavior
- Informing families of students' progress
- Creating a welcoming, safe, and respectful environment where all students can learn Differentiating lessons base on students' individual ability
- Setting goals to help students improve in reading and math
- Pre-Kindergarten through
   2nd 3rd through 5th Grade Grade
   Students Students
- Read with a family member every night
- Practice multiplication with a family
- Share with your family what you read member at home
- Practice counting and the ABC alphabets
- Read and write every night
- Practice the 4 Bes at home
- Talk to your family about how you are
- Build with blocks doing at school
- Be prepare to come to school everyday
- Go to sleep early
- Do your homework
- Practice the 4 Bes at home
- Be prepare to come to school everyday

#### At Home

Jackson parents joined staff to develop ideas about how families can support students' success in school.

- Read a book every night with your child
- Help your child with their homework
- Check your child's backpack everyday
- Play educational games on the computer with your child
- Ask about your child's day at school

Used the 4 Bes at home:

- Be respectful, Be responsible, Be safe, and Be a Jackson Learner Give hugs and kisses and wish your child a wonderful day
- Post ABC, numbers, shapes, and color posters on the living wall

## Jointly Developed with Parents

The parents at Jackson helped develop this compact for Achievement. School wide meetings are held each year to update the compact. Parents are welcome to contribute comments and/or get more information any time.